
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REPORT TO CBPC MEETING 3rd AUGUST 2021 
 

 
1. Call for Sites Feedback 

a. The various landowners who submitted Call for Sites forms have all now 
received feedback on their particular site from the AECOM Site Assessment 
work. They have been asked to respond with any inaccuracies by the end of 
July. 
 

2. Options Consultations Meetings 
a. Dates have now been set for the Options Consultation Meetings in September 

across all 4 villages and preparations for the various displays and handouts are 
well underway. The NPSG is holding a “rehearsal “ with the CBPC in PVH on the 
16th August at 7.30pm and we would like to encourage Parish Councillors to 
attend if at all possible and give their feedback. 
 

3. Budget for 2021/2022 
a. We have received funds of £9773 from Locality. 

 
4. Overall Plan 

a. The Dorset Local Plan has slipped by 6 months. Ideally, we would take our lead 
from an approved Local Plan, but we are concerned that further slippage is 
likely, which would have a direct impact on the timescales for completion of 
the Neighbourhood Plan. This was discussed at the most recent NPSG Meeting 
and it was agreed that we should continue with our existing plan since the risk 
of any significant changes to the housing requirements for CBPC were thought 
to be low. In the meantime we will be keeping a close watch on the emerging 
Local Plan. 

b. We have started the process of applying for funding for Technical Support from 
Locality to carry out a Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA). This funding 
is separate from the funding we have already received. 
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